
Attention: Nursing Facilities 
 

 
The Division of Medicaid and Mississippi State Department of Health Division of Licensure and 
Certification are hosting a free, one-day educational seminar for nursing home providers and other 
individuals or organizations interested in applying for a Civil Money Penalty (CMP) Grant. Several 
speakers experienced in the nursing home industry will share their expertise and perspectives on 
developing successful CMP grants. Attendees will be able to speak with industry representatives on 
products and services devoted to improve care and quality of life for nursing home residents. The 
seminar will be May 7, 2019 from 9:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. at the University of Mississippi Medical 
Center Conference Center, Jackson Medical Mall, 350 W. Woodrow Wilson Drive, Jackson, MS. If 
your organization is seeking funding from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services for a 
project benefiting nursing home residents, you are urged to attend this educational seminar. 
Registration is through the Mississippi State Department of Health at the following link: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/civil-money-penalty-cmp-grant-provider-training-registration-
44425478803#.  Continuing education hours for nursing home administrators are pending. For more 
information, please call 601-359-6141. 
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